
 

Press release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Announcement - Retirement of Fabien Hébert 
 

Sudbury – October 3, 2018 After more than 33 years of working in the healthcare field, Fabien Hébert                  
has announced his retirement as Executive Director of the Smooth Rock Falls Hospital. Over the course                
of his career, he also held various positions at the Notre-Dame Hospital in Hearst, including VP of                 
Human Resources and Patient Services. 

Although Mr. Hébert is retiring from a career in the hospital sector, he intends to continue being active                  
and pursue other endeavours. As stated by Mr. Hébert, “I have worked with wonderful people over a                 
number of years and I have accumulated a wealth of experience that I now have the opportunity to share                   

with others.” 

His expertise as a leader and his knowledge of the          
issues and challenges facing the healthcare system and        
the health of Francophones will be a true asset when          
working with organizations and communities. 

Mr. Hébert is currently the treasurer of the Board of          
Directors of the ​Réseau du mieux-être francophone du        

Nord de l’Ontario (Réseau). ​He is also very involved at          
the regional, provincial et national level, as it relates to          
health care services in French. 

As shared by Collin Bourgeois, Chair of the Board of          
Directors of the ​Réseau ​, “Fabien’s contribution to       
healthcare is outstanding, especially with regards to       
health services for Francophones. We are pleased that        
Fabien is a member of our board. His experience and          
ongoing contribution is a real asset for us and for the           
Francophone community.” 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff at the ​Réseau ​, we would like to wish Mr. Hébert a                    
wonderful and well-deserved retirement’’. 

 
 
 

  



 

 
The ​Réseau ​, in collaboration with its partners, plans, networks and engages with communities to              
improve access and equity to French language health services. 
 
For more information on the ​Réseau ​, please visit our website ​www.rmefno.ca​. 
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